
 

 To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I am a teacher with 23 years of experience.  I have worked with hundreds of students.  I have also read 

books, read information on the internet, watched webinars and talked with other teachers.   No matter 

how much I try, I just don't feel like we have enough resources and education about Dyslexia.  Because it 

affects so many, we must have more education for teachers and parents.  It's impossible to help kids if 

we don't know enough of what to do.  In the public school where I live in Overland Park, the specialists 

do not use or acknowledge the word dyslexic.  We must have a task force researching and learning how 

best we can meet the needs of these children. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 Kerry McDaniel 

Second Grade teacher with 23 years of experience 

 


